
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

 

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 43

Dear Families,

It’s the end of a busy term and I am so proud of each and every one of the children. 
They’ve not only worked hard but they’ve flourished in their friendships and 
individual resilience. 

We have ended the term with lots of celebrations including Year 4 being presented 
with their PCSO Cadet Course certificates, our half termly Value Champion awards 
being presented and our termly attendance awards. This term 27 children have 
been awarded for 96% and above attendance with a further 24 children receiving 
their 100% attendance certificates. 

Our Christmas festivities have concluded with Sycamore’s beautiful carol concert on 
Tuesday and then the whole school going to church together on Thursday. Thank 
you so much to everyone who helped at and attended these celebrations.

Inset day 

Monday 8
th

 January  school closed to pupils.

Welcome back

Tuesday 9
th

 January – Welcome back

Highway Safety

Wednesday 17
th

 January Oak and Silver birch will be 

learning all about highway safety..

May I take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support this term and to 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to seeing all of the children back in school on Tuesday 9th January 
2024.

Mrs. N R Brennan
Head Of School



Monday 8th

January
Inset day – School closed 
to pupils

Tuesday 
9th

January

All children welcome back!

17th

January
Highway Safety for year 
1 & 2

18th

January
Rock Steady Concert 
2:30pm all families' 
welcome

29th

January
Oak, Silver birch and 
Sycamore trip to Chester 
Zoo.

30th and 
31st

January

Parent consultations –
Information to follow.

6th

February 
Safer internet day

7th

February
SEND Coffee morning

9th

February
Chinese New Year

4th March Mother's day lunch –
Cherry, Willow and Oak 
Information to follow.

5th March Mother's day lunch –
Silver Birch and Sycamore 
Information to follow.

7th March World book day 

7th March Author Sarah Griffiths to 
Visit St Marys

11th March British Science week 
starts

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

92.2% 97.2%

92.6% 93.8%

90%



Values Champions
Our Value champions are nominated pupils in school who uphold our 
Christian values and empower their peers to do the same. They are 

the ones that are demonstrating one or more of our Christian 
Values, and for this we would like to award them with a Certificate 

and a special badge which children will wear for the whole term. 
Our Value champions will be chosen each term by their class 

teachers.



Are you entitled to Free school meals, 
please use the link below.
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/educ
ation/Educational-awards-
benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-
online.aspx

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Educational-awards-benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-online.aspx
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